

Tuesday 3rd March, 2020

Kia ora Whanau!

Thank you to our Room 8 parents for booking a session time with Whaea Maraea for tomorrow's Parent-Teacher meetings. Unfortunately, Whaea Maraea is on sick leave until this Thursday or Friday. This means she will not be able to meet with any of you tomorrow. Apologies for the inconvenience.

On her return, Whaea Maraea will communicate an alternative time to make up for your missed Parent-Teacher sessions. In the meantime, if you have children in other classrooms, still come in tomorrow for your sessions with their teachers. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Kia manuia,

Paeariki Johnson - Principal



Tuesday

3rd March, 2020

Kia ora Whanau!

Thank you to our Room 8 parents for booking a session time with Whaea Maraea for tomorrow's Parent-Teacher meetings. Unfortunately, Whaea Maraea is on sick leave until this Thursday or Friday. This means, she will not be able to meet with any of you tomorrow. Apologies for the inconvenience.

On her return, Whaea Maraea will communicate an alternative time to make up for your missed Parent-Teacher sessions. In the meantime, if you have children in other classrooms, still come in tomorrow for your sessions with their teachers. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Kia manuia,

Paeariki Johnson - Principal